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MADISON — Gov. Tony Evers released the following statement Saturday night regarding the
shooting at the Oneida Casino complex:

  

“Kathy and I were  devastated to hear about the shooting at the Oneida Casino complex 
tonight. Our hearts, thoughts, and support go out to the Oneida Nation,  the Ashwaubenon and
Green Bay communities, and all those affected by  this tragedy.

  

“While we are waiting for  more information, we hope and pray those who were injured will
recover  and are grateful for the first responders who quickly responded to the  situation.”
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